EGERTON

P.O. Box 536 – 20115, EGERTON, Kenya.



UNIVERSITY

Tel: +254-51-2217802 Fax: +254-51-2217827 E-mail: raca@egerton.ac.ke

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS)

EU/AA/R/54

27th March 2021

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

RE: SUSPENSION OF PHYSICAL LEARNING

Following the 15th Presidential address on the Corona Virus Pandemic, Senate at its 521st special meeting held on 27th March 2021 resolved as follows:

- 1. On-going physical learning has been suspended for students in Njoro and Nakuru Town Campuses until further notice. Completion of learning will be conducted on-line.
- 2. Examinations will continue as earlier scheduled, i.e. from 5th 9th April 2021 (Continuous Assessment Tests) and 12th to 23rd April 2021 (end of semester examinations) except for students undertaking medical programmes.
- 3. Learning activities for students undertaking medical programmes remains as earlier scheduled.
- 4. Examinations for Military Science are suspended until further notice.
- 5. Reporting for Part-time (formerly school-based) students has been suspended until further notice.

All students are advised to keep checking the University website regularly for updates and observe precautionary measures as per the Ministry of Health regulations during this period.

For any enquiries, contact the University through: (0722-341566 or 0775071854 and raca@egerton.ac.ke/vc@egerton.ac.ke)

Prof. Mwanaru si Saidi

AG. REGISTRAR (ACADEMACOAFFAIR

c.c. DVCs,

RAA, R (HCA)

Principal-NTCC,

All Deans of Faculties & Directors

Chief Security Officer

& All no ice Boards